
Flowchart of procedures for pupils joining during the school year  

 

Parents apply for a place through Blackburn with Darwen Admissions 

 

School receives in-year transfer form 

 

If a place is available, the Office manager contacts parents to 

arrange a visit to school 

 

Parents and child are shown around the school by head teacher  

 

Parents and child meet new class teacher  

 

Parents and head teacher agree a suitable start date 

 

Office manager gives parents an induction pack  

 

Parents return any permission slips, contact forms  

 

  

If a child has any additional needs a meeting with the school SENCO or Pupil Well-

being Coordinator may also be arranged.  


